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FRESHMAN CLASS MEETING!!!. . . 
today, (Thursday), at 3:00 p.m. in L-l.
Please attend - and enjoy fellowship 
in the Lord!

fTENTION MARRIED STUDENTS!
MSA is sponsoring a progressive dinner for 
you! The dates are Feb. 9th, (Saturday), and 
Feb. 12th, (Tuesday) night. The times will be 
according to how many sign up and the schedules 
of those people. Please sign up on the MSA 
Bulletin Board in the SUB if you would like to 
be involved. Please call Kelly Almberg at 
822-9629 if you have any questions. Thanks.

LOST AND FOUND!!!
There are quite a few lost and found items 
at the reception desk. Any items that have 
not been claimed by January 31st will be 
given to a local church. Some of the items 
are: hats,coats,umbrellas,jewelry,bibles, 
notebooks,textbooks,glasses,mittens.....

PLEASE BE AWARE. . .
when you’re planning your Spring Quarter 
schedule that there have been a few changes. 
These changes will be in the Registration 
Update which will be available in the 
Registrar’s Office on Friday, February 1.
*ost of them are published in the Winter 
quarter Update as well.
UNCLE SAM WANT YOU... AND YOUR W-2!
If you worked for the school during the 
year of 1984, please pick up your W-2 form 
at the cashier’s window. Thanks!

SUMMER HOME MISSIONS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS... 
may be picked up at the reception desk in the 
Administration Building. Two scholarships will 
be awarded in the amount of full tuition for 
one’s senior year. Only those who will be 
seniors during the 1985-86 school year can 
apply. The application should be turned in 
to Dr. Braddy by February 28th.

JOB SEARCH HOURS
9 a.m. - 1 p.m. Monday - Friday Bessie McMullen 
2 p.m. - 4 p.m. Mondays only Terry Olp

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY!
There is an opening for a pianist and for a 
youth worker at Highline New Life Center.
If you are interested please contact Pastor 
L.A. White, (NC graduate), at 15434 10th Ave SW, 
Seattle, Wa 98116. 243-8900

SPRING QUARTER REGISTRATION!!!. . . 
will be February 4 - 8 .  Monday, Feb.4, will be 
reserved for those students graduating this 
year. You may begin signing up for appointment 
numbers in the Registrar’s Office on Monday, 
January 28. Please DO NOT sign up for an 
appointment time when you should be in class, 
work, etc. It will take you approximately one 
hour to register.
E.T.T.A. DIPLOMAS
Any B.A. graduates interested in receiving the 
E.T.T.A. Diploma must have their applications 
in the Registrar’s Office by Friday, March 1.
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SOMETHING NEW yet OLD!!!
CHRISTIAN CLASSICS OF THE FAITH--

Beautifully bound books available 
in nine titles - only $4.99 each!! 

There are also some special "in house" 
sales taking place Thursday and Friday!

INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL MEETING!!! 
tonight, (Thursday), Jan.24th, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the gym. All captains or representatives 
of each team are required to be there!!!

BOAT PEOPLE!!!
The Boat MIG will be going out for the first 
time this quarter on Friday, January 25th. 
Anyone interested in being a part of this 
ministry meet in the SUB at 6:00 p.m. Friday, 
for a time of prayer before leaving. Take part 
and see what God will do through you! For more 
information contact Dean Miller - Perks 507.

ALL STUDENT MAIL. . .
for faculty must be given to the receptionist 
who will make sure it gets in the faculty 
boxes. No student is to be putting material 
in or taking material out of any faculty 
mailbox. This is a restricted area. Thank you.

COMING. . . . .
MAPS Representatives will be coming to inter­
view students who would be desirous of summer 
MAPS appointments at home and abroad. Sign up 
sheets are posted on the Dickey Plaza Bulletin 
Board. Please sign up by February 1st.

"TO REACH OUT AND BOLDLY GO WHERE NO . . . 
ministry has gone before..." we have two 
new Campus MIG Leaders —  Mel Steinmeyer 
and Terri Westerfield!

SENIOR CLASS SKATE!
The Senior Class Skate will be held on Tuesday, 
February 26th, at the Skate King in Bellevue, 
from 9:15 p.m. - 12:15 a.m. The cost will be 
$2.50. See you there!
GUARANTEED STUDENT LOANS FOR WINTER AND SPRING.. 
quarters must be submitted to the Financial Aid 
Office by January 25, 1985, to allow time for 
processing. Thank you.

ATTENTION ALL GOSPEL TEAMS AND PERSPECTIVE... 
Summer Teams!! You are requested to have one 
person from your team stop by the Public 
Relations Office each Wednesday for possible 
assignments. This is a MUST if we are to 
communicate to you ministry opportunities for 
your team. Thank you for your cooperation!
W.O.M.!!!
W.O.M. will be taking a special offering on 
Friday, February 1st, for a bible school in 
Hong Kong that is in need of a typewriter.

HEAR YE!! HEAR YE!!!
The National Federation of the Blind is 
offering a broad array of scholarships to — 
blind persons pursuing or planning to purse 
a full-time post-secondary course or study.
If you know of someone who may qualify for one 
of these scholarships, please share this news 
with them. For more info, and applications 
contact the Financial Aid Office. Thank you.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE FOR JANUARY 24 - FEBRUARY 1 
Thursday - Dr. Braddy
Friday - W.O.M. - Community Service MIG
- Monday - Pre-registration
- Tuesday - ASB - Ricardo Quintana
- Wednesday- "Priorities for Marriage" Series
- Thursday - series continued
- Friday - W.O.M. - MAPS - Evan Paul
THE FINANCIAL AID FORMS FOR THE 1985-86. , < 
academic year have arrived and may be obtained 
from the Financial Aid Office. The FAF needs 
to be completed by March 31, 1985, to insure 
your eligibility.


